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May 8, 2023 

 

Tony Thurmond 

State Superintendent 

California Department of Education 

1430 N Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814-5901 

 

Rob Bonta 

California Attorney General 

Post Office Box 944255 

Sacramento, CA 94244-2550 

 

Re: Complaint Against Burbank School Board Member Emily Weisberg 

 

Dear Messrs. Thurmond and Bonta: 

 

I am writing to report that Burbank School Board member Emily Weisberg engages in a pattern 

and practice of willful destruction of public records, including electronic communication 

between her and fellow Burbank School Board members, the Burbank Unified School District 

superintendent, as well as others. 

 

I am informed that Burbank School Board member Weisberg’s conduct is a statutory violation, a 

deliberate spoliation of public records and should be investigated. I believe she should be 

permanently enjoined from further destruction of public records. 

 

Enclosed with this letter is a true copy of an email from Burbank School Board member 

Weisberg in which she admits to the destruction of public records. 

 

I therefore ask that you investigate this practice. It is clear that the public has a right to request 

and examine public records and this conduct infringes that right. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joel Schlossman 

 

Cc: Burbank School Board members 

Andrew Cantwell, Burbank Unified School District 




